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!
We have four pieces of exciting news for you in this newsletter. 

1.  PCT Board has accepted a request by Danna Andrade to 
Director “The Miracle Worker” by William Gibson in April 
2015.  Danna has long wanted to put on this poignant and 
heartwarming story of Annie Sullivan and Helen Keller.    
Danna is working on putting together an audition schedule 
for early December of 2014.  She will be looking for Men, 
Women and Young People and maybe even a dog.  More 
news very soon.  
!

2. PCT will hold its Annual General Meeting on November 
19th, 2014 at 7.30 p.m. at our rehearsal hall (305 Center 
Street, across from the ambulance station).  All 
membership fees will be due just prior to the start of this 
meeting.  Fees are $5 a member or $10 for a family.  
Various positions are available on the board, or just come 
out and show your support.   

3. Play Reading Party this Saturday at 7 pm at 4146 James 
Street, Petrolia (home of Danna Andrade). This is a chance 
to read a role in the play or just sit back and listen to the 
whole show. It is a great opportunity to hear all the roles 
and decide if you want to audition for one or more of 
them. Bring a chair and a beverage. Large cast with lots of 
different ages.  



To learn more about the characters and story, visit this link: 
http://www.enotes.com/topics/miracle-worker/characters 

4.  Thank you to the amazing cast and crew of “You Can’t 
Take It With You” and to all of our members who showed 
their support by attending the show. 

!
If you have any questions please either reply to this email or 

call PCT Secretary Barbara Prescott at 519-844-2495.

http://www.enotes.com/topics/miracle-worker/characters

